The King's Academy Announces Summer Meal Services to Support Local Families

Dallas, Texas 6/1/2024 — As the school year draws to a close, The King's Academy is committed
to ensuring that all children have access to nutritious meals throughout the summer months. In
line with our dedication to community support and well-being, we are raising awareness about
the availability of meal services provided through the Summer Seamless Option (SSO).

Whether or not your Child Nutrition Entity (CE) participates in SSO, SFSP, or another summer
feeding program, it is crucial for all CEs to promote the availability of these meal services.
Households in our geographical area will be informed about the locations, days, and times of
summer feeding sites, ensuring that no child goes hungry during the summer break.

Key Information for Families:

e Location of Summer Feeding Program Meal Sites:
https://squaremeals.org/Programs/Summer-Meal-Programs/Summer-Meal-Site-Map
e Days and Times of Summer Meal Service Sites: 1819 Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd.
Dallas, Texas, 75215 — Monday — Friday, Breakfast @ 8:15AM-9:30AM, Lunch @
11:45AM-1:30PM from 6/17/2024 — 6/28/2024
Contact Information: Dr. Shaliendra Thomas — (469) 372-2502
Additional Resources:
o Visit the summer feeding website at

www.SquareMeals.org/Programs/SummerFeedingPrograms.aspx
o Call Texas 2-1-1 for more information on summer meal services

“We believe that no child should go hungry, and our summer meal programs are designed to
provide nutritious meals to children in need,” said Dr. Shaliendra Thomas, Head of School. “By
raising awareness and promoting the availability of these meal services, we aim to support our
community and ensure that every child has access to healthy food during the summer.”

For more information, please contact Dr. Shaliendra Thomas — (469) 372-2502
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